
 

Coming up 

Wednesday 31st August – Tucker truck 
Friday 2nd September – P&C Fathers Day stall, Dad’s 
& Hot Dog’s shared lunch. Tucker Truck 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Principals Message 
 
It was wonderful to see all the many characters come to 
life last Friday for the book parade. Thanks to Miss Taylor 
for organising this, and also for the fabulous dancing 
display at the Eisteddfod the previous day. It will be a 
much quieter week this week!  A heads up for next term, 
we have booked in weeks 8 & 9 for intensive swimming 
school at the Whitton pool. It seems crazy to be talking 
about jumping in a pool while the weather is so cold, but 
the new term will be on us before we know it. I must say 
thanks to the P & C for subsidising students who will be 
going to camp at Borambola next term also. Those who 
have paid their deposit now only need to send in $90 
more to be up to date. Also on next term, the Life 
Education Van will be swinging by. Meanwhile this term 
we still have the DET check in assessments to complete 
for primary students. In super happy news, Mrs 
Hetherington has announced that a little brother or sister 
for Luca will be arriving next February. We wish Mrs 
Hetherington and her family all the best. 
 
Mrs. Campbell 
Acting Principal 
 
Fathers Day 

The P&C will be holding a Fathers Day stall Friday, 2nd 
September. A flyer will be sent home tomorrow with 
more details. 
Also, on Friday we will hold a ‘Dads & Hot Dogs Day’ 
where we will have a shared lunch of hot dogs at 
11.15am. All Dads receive a hot dog, families most 
welcome. 

 
 
Leeton Eisteddfod 
 
Students in the 3-6 class have been busy 
performing at the Eisteddfod the past 2 weeks, 
first in the Verse Speaking, then in the Dance. 
Students had been practicing for many weeks for 
these performances and they did a brilliant job in 
both of them! They won their section in the Verse 
Speaking with 88 points from the two poems 'If 
you Go Softly' and 'Dear Mother'. They did a 
fantastic job in the dance to the song 'Treasure' 
that Miss Lindsay taught them over the past 10 
weeks. We are so appreciative that Miss Lindsay 
was able to give up her time to come and teach 
the students that amazing dance. Students in the 
3-6 class should be extremely proud of their 
efforts from the Leeton Eisteddfod! 
 

 
 
 

 

  

Term 3, Week 7                                                                                                                    Monday, August 29th 2022 

   

Principal:  Mrs. Patricia Campbell 
Ph: 02 6955 9492 

Email:  wamoon-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.wamoon-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Reminder 
 
This is a reminder for students that breakfast 
at school runs between 8.50am and finishes 

at 9.05am. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

BOOK WEEK WINNERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Character Counts 

 
Congratulations to Elliot, Braxton and Piper for receiving their 
Character Counts awards this morning, fantastic effort kids! 
 
Check-in assessment for Year 5 and 6. 

During terms 3 and 4, students will participate in the Check-in 
assessment. 

The Check-in assessment is an NSW Department of Education 
online literacy and numeracy assessment available to support 
schools to assess and monitor student learning. 

The assessment can supplement existing school practices to 
identify how students are performing in literacy and numeracy 
and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to 
student needs. Students with a disability may receive the same 
level of support during the assessment they would normally 
receive in the classroom. 

· The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 6 students during Weeks 8-10 of term 3. Years 3-5 will be 
scheduled for weeks 1-4 of term 4. 

· All students complete a reading assessment and a numeracy assessment. Year 6 students will also 
complete a writing task. 
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Updated student details 
 
Thank you to those that have sent in updated details, if your email has changed and the school has not been 
notified, can you please send it in to the office, thank you. 
 

Update Student Details - Please return to school 
 

Student Name  

  

Email  
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